

Limited License Legal Technician Board c/o Washington State Bar Association

Stephen R. Crossland, Chair

WSBA Administrative Staff: Thea Jennings, Program Lead & Staff Liaison (206) 727-8289 ● theai@wsba.org

October 15, 2013

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTEERS: LLLT FAMILY LAW EXAM ADVISORY WORKGROUP

The LLLT Board is recruiting volunteers for an advisory workgroup for the creation of the LLLT family law exam. The LLLT exam consists of multiple choice and essay questions and practical problems. The workgroup will be responsible for providing substantive law review and editing of questions for the LLLT family law exam.

This is a one-year volunteer position beginning January 2014. Expenses incurred by volunteers will not be reimbursable. All meetings and discussions may be attended remotely.

Duties:

- Select questions for the exam submitted by others
- Review questions for substantive law content
- Develop and write questions when necessary
- Edit questions for consistent format and quality control
- Develop answer key and analysis for questions
- Advise LLLT Board regarding changes in law that affect scope and practice issues

Please submit a letter of interest and resume to **Thea Jennings**.